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Dear Parents and Carers, 

The PofFW held a MacMillan Coffee 

and Cake morning today.  It was nice 

to see parents coming along and the 

children were able to buy cakes at 

morning break.  In excess of £280 was 

raised.  Thank you to all who 

supported this very worthwhile event. 

The PofFW are holding their AGM on 

Friday, 3rd October at 9.00 a.m. in the 

Community Room.  The PofFW are 

always looking for new members to 

join them so why not come along for a 

tea/coffee and cake and find out how 

you could help support your child and 

school.  For further information 

contact 

featherstonewoodparents@gmail.com 

P.E. 

If your child needs to be excused from 

PE lessons we do need to have a letter 

explaining the reason. 

Owl Photographs 

All owl photographs have been sent 

home and orders need to be received 

at the School Office by Friday, 3rd 

October, at the very latest. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Learning 

Please could we ask that you 

encourage your children to practice 

their spellings, times-tables and 

reading each evening and record in 

their diary or yellow book.  New 

spellings are given each Monday.  

Photography Club 

Unfortunately, due to insufficient 

numbers, we shall not be able to run a 

photography club. 

Medication 

Please could I remind you that all 

medication (including asthma pumps 

etc), must come via the School Office 

and a form completed.  We are only 

able to administer medicines 

prescribed by a doctor. 

Star Learners 

We are very proud of our Star 

Learners who, this week, are:-  

Reception  -  Farida Handel 
Year 1  -  Lewis Yates 
Year 2  -  Mizan Rahman 
Year 3  -  Chervonte Straker 
Year 4  -  Lois Fraser 
Year 5  -  Sophie Lewis 
Year 6  -  Ashley Dunn 
                      

                     



 
 
Attendance 
 
Year 6 met the challenge I set last 
week and are the winners of the 
Attendance Cup this week with 100%. 
This is such a brilliant effort Year 6 – 
well done all of you for being in school 
on time and ready to learn every day.   
                                                             

           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 
9th October  -  Years 1 and 2 topic 
                        assembly – 9.00 a.m.   
 
15th October  -  EYFS topic open  
                      morning  
 
16th October  -  Years 3 and 4 topic          
                         assembly – 9.00 a.m. 

20th October  -  Harvest Assembly 

21st October  -  Parents Evening –  
                          3.30 – 8.00 p.m. 
 
23rd October  -  Spooky Disco 
 
27th to 31st October  -  Half Term 
 
 
 
 

 

Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
   

  


